Questions for Administrative Affairs from the executive committee.
 
1) When did the last safety audit to all of our SHIP facilities occur?
2) When will the report from the Kanawha/ Putnam safety board be released to the faculty?
3) What major improvements to the campus infrastructure are proposed to improve our safety in a likely event of a chemical release?  (e.g. What is the feasibility of purchasing chemical scrubbers for each SHIP room?)
4) Since future SHIP drills are likely take up to an hour, because we actually have to practice SHIP (tape of doorways), when will these drills occur? Will the faculty get to make up the time for missed classes when it occurs?
5) What improvements have been made in streamlining critical decisions that must be made during a crisis?
6) If an incident occurs at Bayer, will the institution immediately SHIP?
7) We need to know the policy if once the preventive barrier goes up during a SHIP, can anyone leave at anytime?   The faculty senate believes the answer should be no.
8) If number 7 because the norm, maybe we need extra SHIP rooms for people who did not make it to the primary shelter.
9) What improvements have been made to communication and how will the administration notify the faculty when the sirens are set off by mistake?  Will this be done every time?  Who will make that notification?
10) Will the emergency evacuation road ever be permanently opened (i.e. leaving the gate open for one-way traffic leaving campus)?
 

